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15 March 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Red Nose Day – Friday 24 March 2017 
 
On Friday 24 March all students are invited to attend the Stanground Academy in appropriate 
non-uniform to celebrate Red Nose Day (Comic Relief 2017). 
 
Red Nose Day is the perfect way to bring the whole Academy together to have fun, raise money 
and change lives. Since its launch in 1988, Red Nose Day has become something of a British 
institution. It is the day, every two years, when people across the land can get together and do 
something funny to raise money at home, school and work. Comic Relief spends the money 
raised by Red Nose Day to help people living tough lives across the UK and in Africa. 
 
All non-uniform must be modest; onesies and facial piercings are not acceptable.  The 
Principal’s decision on what constitutes appropriate dress is final.  If in doubt, students should 
consult with tutors prior to this date. 
 
We would ask for a charity donation of at least £1 for the privilege of wearing non-uniform; this 
should be paid to tutors before the day. 
 
Please note that lessons will continue as normal throughout the day and we expect all students 
to arrive with the appropriate kit and equipment for all their lessons. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs W Gooding 
Deputy Principal 
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